
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on May 22, 2015 from Mr. Brian McSherry 
of SMART Local 265 requesting the following records: 
 

- Any and all information for summer construction work 
planned for any building owned or leased by SD U-46. 

 
The request was approved on May 26, 2015.  
 
The response letter was e-mailed to Mr. McSherry on May 26, 2015.  
 
 
Tony Sanders 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


